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CALL TO ORDER 

BELMONT SELECT BOARD MEETING 

REMOTE PUBLIC FORUM 

MEND BELMONTWEBINAR 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2021 

7:00 PM 

A meeting of the Select Board was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chair Adam Dash. Vice Chair Roy 

Epstein, and Mark Paolillo were present, along with Town Administrator Patrice Garvin. 

OPENING REMARKS 

Adam Dash announced that this is the second Mend Belmont forum. He said the first forum was in 

February 2021. This is a fitting day to hold this meeting because it is International Peace Day. 

INTRODUCTION OF FACILITATOR, MR. ROBERT JONES 

The facilitator is Robert T. Jones, a multi-faceted consultant in the inclusion and diversity and 

organizational effectiveness industry. He also worked as the associate director of multicultural 

education at the College of the Holy Cross. He has conducted a wide range of strategic development 

sessions for international clients and colleges, religious organizations and Fortune 500 companies. 

Robert Jones welcomed all the attendees from the various Belmont committees, departments and the 

public. He said you can speak by raising your Zoom hand or you can type in your written comments or 

questions using the Q&A button. Any specific questions should be sent to townadministrator@Belmont­

ma.gov. 

LEARNING OBJECTIVES 

Mr. Jones stated that tonight's session is for listening and speaking about race and inclusion. Each 

participant will have three minutes to speak. He would like to see everyone speak from their own 

personal experience and be open to new and different perspectives. 

PUBLIC FORUM - MEND BELMONT 

Wendy Murphy thanked Robert for being here. She has lived in Belmont for 20 years. Her son was 

beaten by three men of color in Boston this summer. There seemed to be no apparent motive. She said 

this was a confusing situation for her because she is a proponent of inclusion and diversity. She reached 

out to the Town and asked the community to condemn this incident. One of the people she reached out 

to is a leader in the community on issues of racism. She didn't agree to condemn the incident. 

Mark G wrote that he would like the facilitator to frame the broader issue. Mr. Jones reiterated parts of 

his original introduction. 
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